
From: Baker, Josh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/23/2013 11:50:55 AM
Subject: FW: additional request from SHAC

Attachments: Section 70 SHAC Budget.doc

 
 
From: Koon, Danny 

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 11:27 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: additional request from SHAC
 
October 23, 2013
 
Dear Mr. Baker:
 
Thank you for speaking with me yesterday regarding the additional request made to the SC Human Affairs Commission 
regarding last weeks budget presentation.  As a result of our conversation yesterday, it was my understanding that you were 
hoping for the Commission to match the 6 Goals that the Human Affairs Commission is attempting to achieve to the program 
area in our budget request.   Attached you will find each of the stated goals and the program area to which corresponds to 
our budget request.
 
Please share with me if this is not what you desire.  We certainly want to comply to your request in the proper manner 
to which you are seeking.  
 
It is important to Commissioner Buxton that the Commission comply properly to your request, and he would like to meet with 
you briefly to deliver the Human Affairs Commission's official reply to you.  Prior to that meeting, if you could let me know if I 
need to make changes to the attached document, I would appreciate it.  In addition if you could provide to me a time that the 
Commissioner and I could personally meet briefly with you, it would be appreciated.
 
I will be working out of the office from noon to the end of the work day today, and tomorrow I will be in meetings from 10:30 
until 3:30 P.M.  Other than those times,
 
Thank you for your assistance.
 
Sincerely,   
 
Dan Koon
Division Director
South Carolina Human Affairs Commission
Office #: 803-737-7832
Fax #: 803-737-7835
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